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  Half Term    

We break up at the end of the day on Friday 28th May, for our half term break. Children will return to school on Tuesday 8th 
June as there is a staff training day on the Monday. 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Wisdom. Mrs Lord visited Years 1 and 2. 

Reception & Year 6 - Height and Weight 

We will be having the School Nurse visiting on 8th June, to conduct Reception and Year 6 Height and Weight measure-
ments. There will be a letter sent home on Friday 21st May giving further information. This will be sent via Parentmail. 

Last week the Pupils of the Week were : 

Nur: Lucy B 

Rec:  Blake H 

Yr 1:  Ollie I 

Yr 2:  Emily T 

Yr 3: Alyssa W 

Yr 4: Emily H 

Yr 5:  Rhiley-Rae M 

Yr 6:  Jason M 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 92.1%  

Winners—Year 1—98.9%  

 

House Points Winners 

Savile—403 house points 

Well Done! 

 

       NEWSLETTER 
 20th May 2021 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

 

Wow Workers of the Week  

 

Rec: Annabella G 

Yr 1: Li’Leigh H-W 

Yr 2: Lillie A 

Yr 3: Freddie M 

Yr 4: Maddie T-M 

Yr 5: Tommy T 

Yr 6: Renae L 

Special Lunch 

           As it is the last day of this half term on Friday 28th May, we will be having a     
Special lunch: 

Hot Dog, Vegetarian Hot Dog, or Jacket Potato with a variety of fillings 
This will be served with Ice Cream 

 
If you do not normally have a school dinner and would like one on this day,  

please send £1.90 in a clearly named envelope. 

Year 6 Music 

 

Year 6 have started a new music unit 

 All the learning in this unit is focused around one song:  
 

You've Got A Friend by Carole King.  
 

They started off this week with a warm up, where they completed  
 the Silver Challenge - Rhythm and Pitch Copyback, using the 

 Glockenspiels. They then listened to the song and  
 are learning how to sing it!  



Year 5—Secret Agents 

 

 Reminders 

Sweets 
Please could children not bring sweets and chewing gum to eat in school. 

 
Long Hair 

Also children with long hair are asked to tie it up to decrease  
the risk of headlice. Thank you 

  

Year 3 Class Activities 

During our maths  
intervention on   
Tuesday, we set up a 
'pop-up shop' filled 
with lots of delicious 
sweets.    
We were focusing on 
giving change, so 
each child had to  
calculate the total 
cost of their spend 
and the shopkeeper 
had to calculate the 
change. They even 
got to take their 
'shopping' home with 
them!  

Year 3 had an in-
teresting English 
lesson on Tuesday 
where they got to 
write on the table! 
They recorded  
examples of  direct 
speech from our 
book 'The boy at 
the back of the 
class' and used       
macaroni for the 
speech marks!  



Emotional Health & Wellbeing Service 

This week we are focusing on Supporting Children and Young People with their Routine after Lockdown. If you 
would like to follow any of the links, these details are also available on our website. 



Upcoming Events 

Half Term-End of Friday 28th May  

Training Day- Monday 7th June 

School restarts- Tuesday 8th June 

Thursday 20th May- Year 6 visiting the Rex Cinema during school time 

Friday 21st May- Height and Weight Letters sent via Parentmail 

Tuesday 8th June- Reception and Year 6 Height and Weight Checks 

Health Update 

Children with simple cold symptoms such as runny noses or sore throats without fever should not be tested for COVID-19, 
and can attend school if they feel well enough to do so.   

Anyone with any of the three main symptoms of COVID-19 should stay at home   
and arrange testing.   
Please contact school to advise us of any absence. 
Please note that unless advised otherwise, only people who present    
with any of the three main symptoms of COVID-19 should be tested.   
Testing must be conducted within the first 5 days of the onset of symptoms. 
If someone is being tested in your household, ALL family members will need to  
isolate until a  negative test is returned.  
When you receive your test result, please email admin@elland.calderdale.sch.uk with details before your child returns to 
school. Children can return to school as soon as a negative test is received. 

If your child develops any of the key symptoms for COVID-19 in school, we will contact parents/carers and ask for you to 
arrange a test. This is in line with Government guidelines. 

Symptoms 

High temperature              
New continuous cough      

Loss or change to sense of 
taste or smell 


